
 Proctors will need to be at the test site all day (training in the morning, lunch, then test in the afternoon).  
Estimated schedule 8am—4:30pm.  

 Proctors can be Japanese language teachers or speakers of Japanese. 

 Not all proctors need to speak Japanese (only one proctor per room needs to speak Japanese). 

 Proctors will receive payment (approx. $100) for the time worked on Dec. 2, provided the person has         
legal status to receive payment. 

 Proctors can also volunteer if they wish, volunteer certificates will be given. 

 Proctors will receive lunch and a parking token. 

 Proctors should be those that are not considering taking the JLPT in the future. 

 Proctors must be at least 18 years of age. 

Greeters and registration helpers needed as well- Lunch and parking tokens given! 

Anyone interested in taking the JLPT has to register by 10/1/19 at http://www.aatj.org/jlpt-us 

Sunday, December 1, 2019 

8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. (Estimate) 

The Ohio State University Campus 

Need many proctors on Dec. 1, 2019 for  
Japanese Language Proficiency Test (JLPT)  

For more information, please contact: 

Janet Smith | East Asian Studies Center |  smith.12674@osu.edu |  614-292-3345 | http://easc.osu.edu                    

Interested?  Email smith.12674@osu.edu or register here 

Details about the JLPT given at OSU will be updated at: http://easc.osu.edu/jlpt 

 

Institute for Japanese Studies 

 

Source: wikimedia : Osamak 

Commitment is for Sunday, December 1 only, no other time needed! 
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